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Our ref: SCA/kas/q/office/6thform/corres/24-25/NatLit 

 

29th January 2025 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: National Literacy Trust’s Annual Literacy Survey  

 

Our school is taking part in the National Literacy Trust’s annual literacy survey, and we need your 

help. This will help us to understand our students’ attitudes to reading, writing, speaking and 

listening, and will help us with our curriculum design across the whole school. 

 

All students in Years 12 and 13 have been sent a link via SatchelOne to the survey. Please could you 

ensure that your child completes this survey in the next couple of weeks?  

 

If you want to log in on your child’s behalf, for instance on your phone, and input their answers on 

their behalf, the link is here. 

 

Many thanks, as always, for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms Alexander 

Leader of Literacy Across the Curriculum 

sca@hayes.bromley.sch.uk 
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